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Delay Notice - Northbound 
 

 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
 
We just wanted to send out a notice regarding the transport situation north bound to the UK. 
 
As you have most likely seen on the news over the weekend there has been severe flooding in Germany 
causing infrastructure and damage to the rail networks. Naturally, we anticipate delays to transit so please 
bear this in mind when advising your clients. 
 
We will update you with any further developments. 
 
 
Thanks again, 
 
The Plexus Freight Team 

 
 
 

 


